
Board of Assessment Review

Consists of 3 members who meet on the third Tuesday in June to hear property owner's
complaints about their assessment.

Grievance Day this year is Tuesday, June 18, 2024. Here is the link to the RP-524 form & related
information you will need if you intend to challenge your assessment with the Board of
Assessment Review.

What to do if you disagree with your assessment
The property owner will need to complete the application below and attach all supporting
documentation. The Assessor's office will need the original plus two copies by June 20, 2023
earlier if possible. Please call the Assessor's office at 763-3034 to schedule an appointment.
There are afternoon and evening appointments available.

Members
Lawrence A. Mandelker, Chairman
Pamela Brokate
Richard D. Ferrarone

Term: five (5) years

Meetings: Once Yearly
Contact: Assessor Lise Robertson, 79 Bouton Road, South Salem, NY 10590, 763-3034

Related Links

RP-524 form

https://www.lewisborony.gov/assessor/page/board-assessment-review
http://www.tax.ny.gov/pdf/current_forms/orpts/rp524_fill_in.pdf
http://www.tax.ny.gov/pdf/current_forms/orpts/rp524_fill_in.pdf

